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From: Michele Ellis
To: Melissa Garber
Subject: permit extension request 000042916
Date: Monday, November 6, 2023 9:42:36 AM


Dear Melissa,


My husband and I would like to request an extension on our permit as it is taking longer then expected to finish our
house.  We are owner building and the summer was just too hot to work!  we are now ready for our mechanical,
electrical and plumbing inceptions as we are ready for insulation and drywall.


please give us a call if you have any questions.


Michele 860-237-1363
Rich 860-378-4520


937 NW Huntsville Church Dr
Lake City


permit:000042916


thank you very much,


Rich and Michele Ellis
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